
Project Isaiah 

The Men’s Club Is 

Sponsoring Project Isaiah 

Take a bag as you leave 

services on Rosh Hashanah 

and return it filled with food on 

Kol Nidre, September 29, 2017. 

Help Start The New Year Right,  

 Give To Those Less Fortunate 

All food will be donated to the Ark 

Volunteers are needed to help 

handout and collect bags.  If you 

can help in any way please call 

Fred Rabinowitz at (847) 398-

5488 or email rabino49@aol.com 

Isaiah 58: “This is the fast I have chosen… 

 to share your bread with the hungry…” 

PROJECT ISAIAH gives life to the 

Jewish traditions of tzadakah (charity) 

and Tikkun Olam (repairing the world). 
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